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Together Everyone Achieves More 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

    

Attendance this week! 

Jade: 99.1 %   Garnet: 97.1 % 

Opal: 97.9%   Crystal: 97.9% 

Onyx: 98%     Amethyst: 96.8% %  

LET’S CELEBRATE WORKER OF THE WEEK AND THEIR WORK… 

Isobel from Garnet Class Henry from Amethyst Class 

Remi from Jade Class 

Alisha from Onyx Class 

Kirudhaya from Opal Class 

Jude from Crystal Class 

 

 

Due to the current situation, Harvest festival will be a little 
different this year. Celebrations will be taking place in class, 
and children's work will be displayed in school, on the school 
website and on Seesaw. Like last year, we are still asking 
children to bring in gifts of food which will be quarantined 
before being distributed to Corsham Church’s Food Bank.  
If you would like to help us celebrate by donating a gift of 
tinned or packet food, please send your donation into class 
with your child by Friday 16th October.   

Thank you and have a lovely weekend 

 

 

 

 

If you have had an achievement out of 

school then we would like to hear about it! 

Music, sports competitions, Blue Peter 

badges etc. Please send an email or Seesaw 

message and we can celebrate and share 

your successes.  

Treat Friday is back!  

Whilst we encourage healthy snacks on all 
days the week, if you would like your child to 

have a treat on a Friday they may bring a 
small chocolate bar, a Freddo or chocolate 

biscuit or similar to school to enjoy. 

Can we please remind you to 

contact the school office if your 

child has taken a Coronavirus 

test- many thanks 


